Hanging Hill Lane Hutton Brentwood Essex CM13 2HG

RENTWOOD ACADEMIES

T: 01277 238300 F: 01277 238301

W: brentwoodacademiestrust.org E: enquires@brentwoodacademiestrust.org

**Executive Headteacher:** 

Mike O'Sullivan BSc (Hons) MA

13 November 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

## Appointment of Executive Headteacher

As you may be aware the headteacher at St Martin's School, Mike O'Sullivan, has decided to retire at the end of this academic year. Mike is also the executive headteacher of the three schools in Brentwood Academies Trust.

The Trust has recently appointed Ryan Duff who is currently headteacher at Larchwood Primary School as the replacement executive headteacher. He will assume that role on 1 September 2020 and remain as headteacher at Larchwood.

The trust has recently placed adverts for a headteacher at St Martin's School. The interviews are scheduled to happen on the 3rd and 4th of December 2019. If the trust appoints, then I will let you know the outcome of that process as soon as possible.

I would like to record the Trust's thanks to Mike for his hard work over the years and also for the way in which he is helping the Trust prepare for the next phase after his retirement. We all wish him all the best for the future.

Yours sincerely

Anthony McGarel

Chair of the Board of Trustees